
17. CYCLE LANES FOR FENDALTON ROAD RR 9401

The Committee received a proposal to mark cycle lanes on Fendalton Road.  This
report has been referred also to the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board and was
adopted by the Committee for public consultation.  The report will be resubmitted
to the Board before referral back to the City Services Committee.


